
                                                                            PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 BEDFORD BOROUGH COUNCIL PROPOSE TO INTRODUCE a 7.5 TONNE                  
WEIGHT RESTRICTION ON BEDFORD ROAD, COPLE. 
Reason for Proposal. 

Bedford Borough Council have received a request from Cople Parish Council for 
a 7.5 tonne weight restriction on Bedford Road (A603).  This follows several 
instances where damage has been caused and waste left behind. 

Effect of the Order. 

1. To introduce a 7.5 tonne weight restriction on the following length of 
road. 

A Bedford Road, Cople. 
(I) From a point approx. 122.2 metres 

southwest of the projected centre 
of Willington Road for a distance of 
97.7 metres in a south westerly 
direction. 

 

Relevant proposal documents, including a plan, are currently only available for 
viewing on the council’s website at www.bedford.gov.uk/proposedtro due to COVID-
19 restrictions. The documents will be placed on deposit until 6 weeks after the Order 
is made or until it is decided not to continue with the proposal. For further information, 
please contact Julie Brockett at Bedford Borough Council on 01234 276691. 
 

Comments supporting or objecting to the proposal should be sent via email to 
highway.consultations@bedford.gov.uk to reach us no later than 22nd June 2023. All 
comments must state the grounds on which they are made. 
 

Order Title if made will be: 

 

1. Bedford Borough Council (7.5 Tonne Weight Restriction) (Bedford Road, Cople) Order 
20**. 
 

Dated: 25th May 2023 

Borough Hall, Cauldwell Street Craig Austin 

Bedford, MK42 9AP  



 

 




